Audit of Spending and Management Control of the Department of Labor Websites

APPENDIX D
AGENCY RESPONSE TO DRAFT REPORT

U.S. Department of Labor Office of Public Affairs
Washington, D.C. 20210

September 29, 2006

MEMORANDUM FOR: ELLIOT P. LEWIS
Assistant Inspector General
for Audit

FROM: JIM SCHAEFER =~
Deputy Assistant Secretary
Office of Public Affairs

SUBIJECT: Audit of Spending and Management Control of the
Department of Labor Internet Websites
Report No. 03-06-007-01-001

We reviewed the draft report on the subject audit and agree with the findings and
recommendations.

We are not providing specific corrective action on the recommendations at this time
because it will require involvement of other agencies.
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